CENTRAL MISSOURI STATE COLLEGE

Warrensburg, Missouri

64093 July 16, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
1924 South 55th Number Two
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter is to confirm your reception report of KCMW-FM on
July 14, 1971. Your report matches our log exactly.

You mentioned Bruce Reynolds in your letter. He is a graduate
of CMSC and is a former sports director of KCMW-FM. Bruce is
now in the Air Force and is the sports director for the Far
East Network. He is currently stationed near Tokyo.

Thank you for your letter. Best wishes in your DXing.
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Robert B. Fidler

Station Manager

KCMW-FM

Central Missouri State College
Warrensburg, Missouri 64093
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P. S. Enclosed is a copy of our current KCMW-FM program guide.



